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        Monday November 9, 2015 
 

 

 

 
Dear Councillor Harold Usher, Chair and members of The Civic Works Committee:  
 
 
RE: Free Parking in December Report: 
 
 
With respect to the “Free Parking in December” report that will be tabled on Tuesday 
November 10th, the Old East Village BIA respectfully requests the retention of free parking in 
The Old East Village.   
 
The city’s generosity in providing this service has proven to be a valuable contribution to the 
support of the Old East Village commercial corridor during the holiday season.    
 
The Old East Village BIA is grateful to the municipality for the ongoing support of the 
revitalization initiative.  

 
 
Regards, 

 
 
 
 

Jennifer Pastorius 
Manager 
Old East Village BIA 
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